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I am incensed to learn that moves are underway to reverse the legislation pertaining to Voter ID.
The need for ID at the polling booth was an excellent first step towards reducing electoral fraud.
We need far more transparency, not less. The haste and secrecy with which this is being done, is a
blatant admission of the oft quoted Labor adage "vote early, vote often"

Shame labor, shame!
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